
 

WAY TO GO, GRADS! 

 

The Municipal District of Lesser Slave River brings you best wishes on this monumental day.  

Education and skill development are the keys to economic prosperity and opens the door for so 

many more opportunities. We are proud that you have invested in yourselves with your 

dedication to study and hard work through the Northern Lakes College programs.  

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank all of the great instructors that helped you 

achieve your certificate.   

For those of you who are inspired to go even further with your education or know of classmates 

that are still striving to complete their academic goals, the Municipal District is proud to 

support post-secondary learning through our Rugged and Real Scholarship. Check it out here: 

https://mdlsr.ca/opportunities/current-opportunities/scholarships-and-bursaries  

Again, we give our sincere congratulations to all NLC 2020 & 2021 graduates. We wish you the 

best in your future endeavours.  

 

From the Staff and Council of MD of Lesser Slave River  
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